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22-0741

This email is concerning the hearing for file #22-0741 ; address
2004 North Echo Park Avenue and 1553 West Ewing Street.
Scheduled on 10/04 (@ 2PM. Nela Development 1 LLC is the
owner of the property. We received notification of a hearing
scheduled for tomorrow at 2pm on Friday 9/30/22. We are kindly
requesting for a continuance as we were not allowed enough time
to research and prepare for this hearing. Please reply to this email
at your earliest convenience with a rescheduled date. Thank you!



